
COUNCIL – 17 OCTOBER 2018

MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS

Question 3

Councillor D Andrews to ask the Executive Member for Environment 
and the Public Realm:

East Herts operates several small vans, and as they are now 4 years old, it 
is likely that they will be up for replacement in the foreseeable future.  The 
geography of the District being what it is, and the ability to have charging 
stations at several of our locations at the edges of our District, offers us the 
opportunity to “lead the way” in using light electric commercial vehicles, will 
they be replaced by electric vehicles at the earliest practical opportunity?


